
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
This week we have put the final touches to planning our class assembly about our work on 
Malala Yousefzai. The children are reading out things they have asked me to include and lots 
of them are reading out passages they have written in their books. They are looking forward 
to practising it next week and we hope to see you at 2.30pm Friday 15th. 
This week we have been back to the library. The children really enjoy going and it is a real 
pleasure to take them and have the time to sit and read with them in smaller groups. Thank 
you to all the parents who come along to walk us down and back. The children really enjoy 
having you there and sharing books with you. 
This week in maths we have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes. We are learning their 
names and the different properties of shape. This week we learnt what 'vertices' are. See if 
your child can tell you (corners). Next week we will be counting the faces/vertices and edges 
on 3D shapes, making patterns with and sorting 2D and 3D shapes. 
Thank you for all the homework. I hope you are finding the crib sheet helpful for all the 
working out. I really appreciate any comments you write as this gives me insight about how 
they got on. 
Have a nice weekend, 
  
Mrs Martin 
  
Year 2 teacher 
Lead DSL 
Lenham Primary School 
  
 


